Imagery from the 1950s to 2003 at Raccoon Island has been mapped by NWRC geographers.  The mapping has been conducted to assess changes in habitat and island conformation.  The post-Katrina photography here indicates minor changes due to the hurricane.  Some sand behind the breakwaters was repositioned or eroded, and there was some minor overwash on the western end of the island.  Nestling pelicans were still present on the nests, but we also a few bodies of birds beneath the mangroves.
